Roads Committee Meeting

Boston Heights Town Hall

November 16, 2015 5:00PM

Attendees: Superintendent Pickering, Engineer Krock, Councilpersons Miller & Fenn

1. Road superintendent Report

4th round of Leaf Pickup completed;

5th and last one should be completed before Thanksgiving

Ditching work on Richard Road continues

Salt shed is 80% full

New stainless steel tailgate spreader installed on F650 plow

2. Engineer Report

Water lines being installed

Hines Hill between Olde Eight & New Eight is almost ready for paving.

3. Park Board, Lands & Buildings

Linda Bremenour, prepared a list of potential improvements for the Park, including sample information and pricing. These items can be accomplished over a period of time- with security and safety being considered first. Discussed the items and these will be forwarded to Council for consideration.

Ronald Fenn, Chairman